
 

Vision Screening & Privacy Online Consent Form – 
Frequently Asked Questions 

Primary School Nurse Health Readiness Program 

How can parents/guardians access the Vision Screening & Privacy Online Consent Form? 

This form can be accessed on computers, mobile phones, and tablets by following the link 
distributed by the school via email or text message. It is available to access on 3G networks. 

Parents/Guardians may also access the form by scanning the QR code displayed on the classroom 
poster using their mobile phone or tablet. It is requested that these posters (attached to this 
email) are printed and displayed outside of each of the Prep classrooms.  

 

What happens if a parent/guardian tries to access the link after it has closed? 

If a parent clicks on the link after the closure date, they will be provided with an option to 

download and print a paper copy of the consent form. This should then be returned to the school 

prior to the date of screening.  

 

Will school staff be able to find out who has completed a Vision Screening & Privacy Online 

Consent Form? 

The Registered Nurse will provide you with a list of children that have returned a consent form via 

the online portal. The Registered Nurse will inform you of when you can expect to receive this list. 

We would ask your assistance in following-up with the families that have not yet returned a form, 

to provide them with the opportunity to participate in this important health initiative.  

 

Are there any further resources available to support parents/guardians or school staff to better 
understand the Primary School Nurse Health Readiness Program? 

There are several resources available on the Primary School Nurse Health Readiness Program 

website - including a video demonstrating the vision screening process, translated parent 

resources and further information for school staff. Please click on the following link to access our 

website https://www.childrens.health.qld.gov.au/chq/our-services/community-health-

services/primary-school-nurse-health-readiness-program/.  

If parents/guardians or school staff require any further assistance they can contact the Primary 
School Nurse Health Readiness Program on 1800 687 372. 
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